
May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to The Guardian Education Centre – Year 9 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend a special educational visit 
to The Guardian Education Centre on Tuesday 6th May, as a reward for their consistent focus and 
hard work in English this term. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for students to gain first-hand insight into the world of professional 
journalism. During the visit, they will take part in a workshop that explores how journalists 
research, write, and publish stories—helping them see how the skills they’ve developed in class are 
applied in real-world contexts. 
 
Students will leave the school at 8.20am on Tuesday 6th May 2025 and travel by train to and from 
The Guardian Education Centre, London N1, returning to school at 3.30pm. As we are travelling by 
public transport, please ensure that your child has a valid zip travel card that has been loaded with 
funds sufficient for the return journey. Students will be required to wear school uniform, including 
black leather-like shoes. Students will require a packed lunch for this trip.   
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that the 
appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend, please complete the 
consent form on the Arbor Parent Portal.  
 
By consenting to this trip on the Arbor Parent Portal, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment in the 

event of an emergency. 
 
Please accept our apologies for the short notice. We were previously on the waiting list for this 
highly subscribed opportunity and have only just been offered a place. We wanted to act quickly to 
ensure our students could benefit from this exciting experience. 
 
We are incredibly proud of your child’s engagement and commitment in their English lessons, and 
this trip is our way of recognising and celebrating that achievement. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email to 
parents@uhs.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
V Igali 
English Teacher  


